
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Stan Wagner <Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com>
Tuesday, October 27, 2015 7:21 AM 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
RE: APD for VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #401H and VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #001H

Morning Paul,

Yes, cancel the Vaca 11 Fed Com 1H. The 401H is good.

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD [mailto:paul.kautz@state.nm.us]

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 4:07 PM 

To: Stan Wagner
Subject: APD for VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #401H and VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #001H

** External email. Use caution.**
Hi Stan,

We have received an APD from the BLM for the VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #401H and it is at the same surface location for 

the VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #001H API 30-025-41098. VACA 11 FEDERAL COM #001H is permitted for the WC-025 G-03 
S213534L;DELAWARE [97980] and the APD will expire 04/05/2016. Either a change of location or a cancellation 

will need to be submitted before we can approve the #401H

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist 

NM Oil Conservation Div. 

1625 N French Dr.

Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 Ext. 104

OCT 2 7 2015

1


